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Exxon Muclear Company, Inc.

ATTN: Mr. C. W. Malody, Manager
Licensing and Comp)iance

2101 Horn Rapids Road

Richland, Washington 99352
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We have reviewed your letter dated July 23, 1982 by which Exxon Nuclear

Company submitted Revisfon 3 page changes to the Physical Protection Plan for

Material of Low Strategic Significance. We have determined that these pages

do not decrease the effectiveness of the plan and are therefore acceptable.
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Sincerely,

L. J. Evans, Jr., Chief

Fuel Facility Safeguards
Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards, NMSS
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